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Dear Deans and Directors: 
 

The South Carolina Nurses Foundation is now accepting applications for the 2021 Nurses 
Care Undergraduate and Graduate Nurse Scholarships. The Board of Trustees will be awarding 
$2,000 undergraduate scholarships and $3,000 graduate scholarships to qualified nursing 
students currently enrolled in a RN, Master's or Doctoral program. Deadline for submission of 
applications is June 5, 2021. The scholarships will be awarded in September 2021. The 
students must be currently enrolled in a nursing program when they receive the award. Checks 
will be awarded to the student with the stipulation that the funds be used toward educational 
expenses. 

 
Information related to the award criteria, and links to the application and faculty 
recommendation forms can be found on the SCNF website at 
http://www.scnursesfoundation.org/scholarship-application-forms.html  and here: 
 

  Application – https://fs30.formsite.com/SCNF/u0gr7c1bwh/index.html 
  Recommendation -  https://fs30.formsite.com/SCNF/yk3iyvhbke/index.html 

 
Please feel free to distribute this information to faculty, financial aid counselors 
and interested students.  
 
The Nurses Care Scholarships are made possible primarily through the proceeds received by 
the SCNF from the sale of Nurses Care license plates. Our goal is to continue to increase the 
number and size of awards as the sale of license plates increases. You can assist the SCNF to 
increase the number of available scholarships by helping us market these attractive license 
plates to your faculty and students.  Scholarships are also funded by bequests and donations.  
You can assist the Foundation to increase its donations by participating and 
encouraging others to participate in the Midlands Gives giving day on Tuesday 
May 4,2021. Details can be found on the SCNF website.  We appreciate your support!! 

 
If you need further assistance, please contact Judith Zink at Jujubea@Bellsouth.net.  We  
appreciate your assistance in alerting qualified applicants of the opportunity to 
receive these scholarship awards. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Judith Zink MSN FNP-C 
SCNF Board  
Scholarship Committee 
Chair 
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